
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Regional School 
Board Members 

DATE: November 18, 2024 

 

FR: Office of the Superintendent SUBJECT: Asst. Supt. Report 

 

 
Jeff Alexander, Assistant Superintendent reports on the following: 

 
     Safety is still the major focus point this year. We are working on updating our Safety Plan for each 
site including ATC and the District Office. I have completed eight out of fourteen site visits. Each site 
has its own individual needs and we will try to address those needs as we visit. Each site has created 
a rally point in the event of a school evacuation. We are planning on creating scenarios which will 
require each site to practice meeting at the evacuation site. 

 
      Our staff has been trained in Nonviolent Crisis Intervention-CPI Training, Cybersecurity, Drug 
Free Workplace, and other safety trainings. At our October in-service our staff completed ALICE 
Training. We also had in-service training for Naloxone, which is the drug administered for anyone who 
Overdoses.  Each site has completed a monthly fire drill for August, September, and October with 
100% of schools completing the forms in Canvas. Thank you, principals for your hard work in 
achieving that goal! 
    
   New emergency buckets have arrived and we are in the process of updating and replacing expired 
materials for each classroom. First Aid Kits have also arrived we are sending those out to the schools 
as well. Maniilaq has been assisting with updating pads and replacing batteries for all of our AED 
machines in each school and the District Office. 
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